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Lifelong Bethlehem resident and former City administrator Dana Grubb 

will announce his candidacy for the 2021 Mayoral Election on 

Wednesday, January 27. The announcement will be made at 11 am at the 

Steel Ice Center, 320 East First Street on the South Side. All persons at 

the event must be masked; social distancing will be required. 

Grubb, who served as the city’s Grants Administrator and the Deputy 

Director of Community Development among other offices, will lay out 

the key tenets of his candidacy and reveal some of the principles by 

which he intends to govern. Not a career politician, and known for a 

principled work ethic, Grubb brings to his candidacy not only solid 

experience with the City’s governance but also a background as a small 

business owner and a journalist. Most of all, he brings his deep and 

abiding love of the city, and a genuine desire to make it a better place. 

Press Contact: Deb Courville 570-996-7534 (SMS & 

voice)/debcourville@gmail.com 
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